
         

 
 

  

 

 

      Date: 26.06.2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings of the day! 
 
As you are aware, Premier Academy will be organizing a summer camp from 30th June to 
22nd August 2024, at DPS Monarch International School. We encourage you to register 
your child as soon as possible, as seats are limited and filling up quickly. The camp aims 
to provide a fun and enriching experience for your child during the summer break, 
fostering creativity and teamwork for children aged 5 and above. The following activities 
will be conducted and supervised by experienced and dedicated staff members: 
 

✓ Football 
✓ Basketball 
✓ Table Tennis 
✓ Badminton 
✓ Chess 
✓ Gymnastics 
✓ Taekwondo 

 
For details regarding registration and transportation fees, please visit the academy office 
located behind the Admissions Desk at the school reception between 10:00 a.m. and 
06:00 p.m. You can also contact us at +974-71174337 (WhatsApp) or +974-51107117 
(Phone) for further information. 
 
We look forward to providing an exciting and enjoyable summer experience for your 
children. 
 
Warm regards, 
Premier Academy Team 

 


